
Dear Board of Supervisors: 

 

I am writing in support of CASE#: R_2019-0009 to allow the properties to be rezone for 

commercial cannabis. After the devastating Mendo Complex fire blazed through this 

neighborhood these families could use the extra income for legal cannabis to help compensate 

for some of those losses. We need to encourage small farms like this that are willing to enter the 

legal program. Farms like these will help neighborhoods and communities be able to not only 

survive, but hopefully prosper. By being able to enter the legal industry, these properties will be 

able to be inspected and held to the laws to negate any community concerns over smells, light 

pollution etc. Please allow these parcels to enter into the program. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Chiah Rodriques 

 


